
Dear Customers,

We want to assure you that we take the health and well-being 
of our community, customers, and employees very seriously. 
Like you, we're closely monitoring the quickly developing 
effects of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.

To prevent the spread of COVID-19, Florida Game Rooms will 
follow the mandate of the county to close all non-essential 
services. We are temporarily closing our Showroom & 
Warehouse to protect and care for those who work with us, our 
customers, and the public.

We are all in this together. We are monitoring our voice 
messages remotely and our doing our best to respond to each 
message. We are also actively responding to emails.  We look 
to reopen on April 10th unless otherwise directed by Orange 
County or the State of Florida to stay closed.

Phone :  407-859-4400
Email :  Info@MyFloridaGameRooms.com

 

Stay Safe & Stay Healthy!
Your friends at Florida Game Rooms

9350 S. Orange Blossom Trail #12
Orlando, Florida 32837 
Ph: (407) 859-4400 (Orlando)
Ph: (813) 443-4688 (Tampa)

Florida Game Rooms


